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14th June 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Y6, 

 

School Leavers – Hoodies 

 

This year our Y6 children were keen to have Y6 leaver hoodies, similar to previous 

Y6 leaver’s.  

A small team of Y6 pupils have researched and priced a number of different hoodies. 

These are available in navy blue and will be embroidered with the school logo on the 

front and printed with the number 18 on the back which will be made up of the pupils’ 

names (first names only).  

The cost of the hoodie will be £12.50. If you would like to purchase one for your 

child, please pay and select your child’s size via sQuid. Please note, the deadline 

for ordering is Friday 29th June 2018. This is a strict deadline to ensure the 

hoodies are available before the end of the school year.  

If enough orders are placed, the price may be lower and Y6 would like the extra 

money to go towards the Y6 leavers disco.  If there are any objections to this please 

let us know. 

Many Thanks. 

 

The Y6 Team 

 

mailto:enquiries@huntersbar-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

